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Date: November 19, 2019 -14 
To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

From: Councilwoman Suzie Price, Third Distric 

Subject: Payment for Alamitos Bay Landing Signage 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Increase appropriations in the General Fund Group in the Public Works Department by 
$832, offset by the Third Council District One-time District Priority Funds for the 
installation of additional parking signage at Alamitos Bay Landing; and 

Decrease appropriations in the General Fund Group in the Citywide Activities Department 
by $832 to offset a transfer to the Public Works Department. 

DISCUSSION: 

Additional signage is sought for Alamitos Bay Landing to improve the management of the 
limited available parking to address issues of long-term parking and the needs of business 
patrons. 

This matter was reviewed by Budget Manager Grace H. Yoon on November 10, 2019. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

This recommendation includes a request for the Public Works Department to install 
additional parking signs in the Alamitos Bay Landing area. The total appropriation 
increase in the General Fund Group in the Public Works Department by $832 is offset by 
a decrease in appropriation of Third Council District One-time District Priority Funds in 
the Citywide Activities Department. Implementing this recommendation is anticipated to 
result in a minimal impact to staff hours beyond normal budgeted scope of duties and a 
minimal impact on existing City Council priorities. 




